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Tel: (212) 751-6850

July 23, 1980

Dear Maria de Lourdes Pintasilgo:

Before leaving Copenhagen, I do want to say, both personally and
on behalf of the Planning Committee, how much we have appreciated
your contribution to the Forum, both as a panelist and a resource
person. We feel that you and the other panelists have given many
women new insights and understanding and helped to strengthen
their commitment to the continuing struggle to realize the goals
of the World Plan of Action.

We are sorry that communication nas been so difficult, and that,
therefore, we have not seen as much of you as we would have wished.

The list of participants in the Forum, and the records of this
meeting, brief as they are, are going to be passed on to the
International Women's Tribune Centre in New York (address below).

We know there are groups that hope to be able to use some of this
information to strengthen networks and continue some of the work
begun here at the Forum.

With gratitude and best wishes,

Sincerely yours,

EP/ca Elizabeth Palmer
Convenor

International Women's Tribune Centre
305 East 46th Street
New York, NY 10017
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